
From: John Collier
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 10:12:17 AM

John Collier
17 State St
Groveton, NH 03582

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We dont want or need this in our state please reroute this away from NH.Our state would be marred
forever with this coming through and we dont want that here. our state beauty is all we have for tourist
please dont change the scenery that we love

Sincerely,
John Collier
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